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By RESS and Courier 
 
January 11, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re Milton Hydro Distribution Inc., Distribution Licence ED-2003-0014 

2011 Electricity Distribution Cost of Service Rate Application 
EB-2010-0137 
Proposed Settlement Agreement 
Ms. Shewchun’s e-mail Submission of January 10, 2011 
 

 
On January 10, 2011 Ms. Shewchun submitted an e-mail to the Board Secretary 
and copied Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. (“Milton Hydro”) in response to Milton 
Hydro’s January 4th, 2011 letter filed with the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) and 
intervenors of record.  Milton Hydro’s January 4th letter referenced the Proposed 
Settlement Agreement and in particular Schedule L – Summary of Updated 
Customer Impacts found at page 56 of the Proposed Settlement Agreement.  
This letter was filed with the OEB in order to update the delivery charge 
components used in the calculations prepared by Ms. Shewchun and submitted 
to the OEB on January 3rd, 2011.  
 
In the January 10th e-mail submission, Ms. Shewchun included a table prepared 
by Milton Hydro.  Milton Hydro provided this table in order to assist Ms. 
Shewchun in understanding the calculations of the delivery charge portion of a 
customer’s bill and any potential delivery charge impacts.  The information 
provided in this table was based on preliminary data provided in the “first draft” of 
the Proposed Settlement Agreement, which was subsequently updated in the 
final Proposed Settlement Agreement. 
 
Ms. Shewchun was advised on December 18, 2010 that this information was 
superseded and that the revised document would be available on the OEB’s 
public domain on December 20, 2010.  This e-mail correspondence was 
forwarded to the OEB by Ms. Shewchun and it is therefore also available on the 



public record.  On December 22, 2010, Milton Hydro forwarded Ms. Shewchun 
the link to the webdrawer as Ms. Shewchun advised that she was unable to 
locate the document. 
 
At no time has Milton Hydro disputed Ms. Shewchun’s calculation method rather 
the delivery charges used by Ms. Shewchun do not reflect the final Proposed 
Settlement Agreement. 
 
As provided in Milton Hydro’s January 4th letter and Schedule L of the Proposed 
Settlement Agreement, the delivery charge impact for a Residential customer 
using 800 kWh per month is 2.07% or $0.66 per month. 
 
Should you require further information or clarification please contact me at 905-
876-4611 ext. 246 or cameronmckenzie@miltonhydro.com.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Original signed by Cameron McKenzie 
 
 
Cameron McKenzie, CGA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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